
From: Mark B Baker <m.baker@utexas.edu> 
Date: November 7, 2017 at 2:34:54 PM MST 
To: Ginny.Brannon@state.co.us 
Subject: Fwd: Permit # M2017036 Site Name: Knox Pit 

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Mark B Baker <m.baker@utexas.edu> 
Date: Tue, Nov 7, 2017 at 9:58 AM 
Subject: RE: Permit # M2017036 Site Name: Knox Pit 
To: brannon.ginny@state.co.us 
 

Dear Ms. Brannon, 
     This letter is written regarding a gravel pit proposed for Laporte.  On behalf of myself and my family, I cannot 
overstate my objection to the same based on the negative impact such pit will have on the health, environment 
and safety of the neighborhood.  The far Northwest Fort Collins area is literally the only part of town that still 
retains its historical importance.  It is the site of our first City Water Works, the oldest cemetery in all of 
Northern Colorado.  The Overland Stage road and the beautiful Cache La Poudre river would all be affected if a 
permit was issued.  Despite what the applicant might suggest, there are other, far more rural and less impacted 
areas for them to operate in.  I implore you to take this opportunity to help save the fast disappearing natural 
beauty of this area. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mark Baker 
 
 
--  
Mark Baker, Esq. 
Attorney at Law , licensed In Texas 
1418 Paddle CT 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Office: (970) 294-3333 
 
Mobile: (512) 422-3003 
 
m.baker@utexas.edu 
 
mbakerlaw@sbcglobal.net 
 
Privileged and Confidential 
 
  
 
This message may contain confidential information intended only for the use of the persons identified above, as 
well as information that is legally privileged.  If you are not the addressee, or the person responsible for 
delivering it to the addressee, please cease the reading, disseminating, distributing or copying of this 
message.  If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify us by replying to the message 
and deleting the message immediately.  Your cooperation is most appreciated. 
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